Presidents Letter

Kelsey Reece

As we embark on a new year filled with opportunities, I would like to make mention of how honored I am to address you all as President. Born a native to Wyoming, when not working, you will catch me outdoors exploring, hunting, and fishing. 
Together we share a passion for the Art of Taxidermy, as well as a commitment to upholding the highest standards of craftsmanship and ethical practice. I look forward to collaborating with you all to elevate our profession. Fostering camaraderie among our members, sharing knowledge and expertise, in hopes to promote conservation of our natural world through our work. 
My hope for the future of our Association is that it helps its members grow in their abilities to aid them in preserving the beauty of wildlife and honoring the stories each specimen tells. Together we can leave a legacy for the future generations of Taxidermists.
